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Hi Jodi,

It's time for me to secure summer reading prizes again!

If we can continue our half price arrangement, and day passes are $5, then I am hoping to start with 80
passes at 2.50 for $200 (pending a price change). 

As I mentioned last summer, I also still have a number of unused "session" passes that we purchased
through Shane in 2022 that I'm hoping I can return to you for a credit on this year's purchase. I believe we
paid $1.25 since they were sessions, so hopefully every two of them can count toward one day pass. I
have 26 of these. 

Let me know what we can work out. This is our big prize, so we won't start issuing them until mid/late
July. 

Thank you so much!
 
Stacy Pilla 
Director
Brewer Public Library
325 N. Central Ave.
Richland Center, WI 53581
608-647-6444
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